Minutes of themeeting of the Internal Quality Assurance Committee (IQAC) of Multani Mal Modi College, Patiala held on April19, 2016 at 11:30 a.m.

Themeeting of the Internal Quality Assurance Committee (IQAC) of Multani Mal Modi College, Patiala was held on April 19, 2016 at 11:30 a.m. in the office of Principal M. M. Modi College. The following member attended the meeting:

Dr. Khushvinder Kumar (Chair)

Col. Karminder Singh

Sh. Surindra Lal

Dr. B. B. Singla

Mr. Nirmal Singh

Mrs. Poonam Malhotra molhol

Mr. Sharwan Kumar

Dr. Ashwani Sharma

Mr. Ganesh Sethi (94

Dr. Sanjay Kumar

Dr. Deepika Jindal

Sh Ajay Gupta

Sh. Vinod Sharma

Mr. Vipul Batra V

Ms. Priyanka Garg Polyanka Garg.
Mr. Navneet Single County ... Mr. Navneet Singh

Ms. Harsimran Kaur Manumin

Mr.

Gagandeep Singh

Dr Khushvinder Kumar welcomed the members of the committee and thereafter, The following agenda items proposed for session 2017-18 were taken for discussion;

1. To conduct the curricular and co-curricular activities as per annual calendar of the college.

College academic and curricular Calendar of activities approved.

2. To increase the access of higher education to contribute to the national target of gross enrollment ratio (GER).

Approved wit appreciation.

3. Networking with the institution of National importance.

The matter should be considered exhaustively by faculty member

4. To have comprehensive feedback from all stakeholders

A formal Feedback mechanism from various stakeholder shall be developed.

5. To provide consultancy services.

Faculty member should be encouraged to get involved for the consultancy and collaborative works.

**6.** To organize faculty wise workshops.

Departmental and interdepartmental workshop should be the focus for the training of students as well as faculty members.

7. Increase in number of faculty. Matter should be taken up with DPI colleges.

8. Finishing school activity on hands-on-training for the better placement of the students. More inclusive training programmes on hand on training and finishing school should be the priorty.

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the Chair,